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Brussels, 23 September 2014

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

The European Association of ERASMUS Coordinators (EAEC) has undertaken the initiative to run
an annual on-line survey, called ERASMUS+ Barometer, with the intention to monitor indicators
related to the mobility actions.

For the success of the ERASMUS+ mobility actions, both within programme countries and
between programme and partner countries, it is crucial to receive a direct feedback from all
stakeholders involved from the very beginning of the programme and during its further
development. Although it is not an official survey of the European commission, it can still
provide data which complement other official reports. Therefore, the European Commission
supports this initiative and is looking forward to its results on an annual basis.

It will be our pleasure to discuss with you the results of this survey during the annual EAEC
congress ERACON and to further develop and improve the Programme together, where
necessary.

Yours sincerely,
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